Schumerth, Noah

From: Johnson, Dennis

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 10:07 AM
To: Schumerth, Noah

Subject: 18101 Martin

Noah,

| reviewed plans to repair the front porch at 18101 Martin (Gottschalk House). Current state of the porch is in such
disrepair that | believe it’s imperative for the owner to provide the village with a structural engineer report prior to
issuance of permit.

Dennis Johnson Jr
Chief Building Inspector
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